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Chief of Police:   
 
During the previous 28 days the Police Department logged 91 calls for service.  Calls 
will include traffic stops, 911 calls or other calls for service.  The number is down by 
approximately 50% from our previous council report, as last report included the 
contacts the officers conducted during the arson events. 
 
The Department will have a new police officer tomorrow.  His name is Cory Hansen, he 
is in his early 30’s and was previously with the King County Sheriff’s office.  Cory states 
he likes our unique community-relationships policing model and that the standard 
schedule for officers will be very good for his family life. 
 
 
Prepared by Nestor Bautista 


